
 

 

 
 

December 9, 2020 
 
 
UPDATE  
 
 
 
To the individuals we support, their families and our community partners,  
 
On November 27, we advised that a staff working within our residential programs in the 
Vineland area had tested positive for COVID-19.  We are pleased to advise that this staff 
has made a full recovery!  There have been, and currently are, no other confirmed cases.   
 
These difficult times continue to remind us of the incredible staff and Familyhome providers 
we have at Bethesda and the supportive community we are a part of.  It is a privilege to be 
a part of your lives and we thank you.   
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
 
Brian Davies 
Chief Executive Officer 
Bethesda 


